
Reminder: 
   *Please have a com-

plete set of weather ap-

propriate clothes for your 

child in their cubby.  

4412 SE 15 Ave. 

Cape Coral, Fl 33904 

Phone: 239-549-8818 

Fax : 239-549-4537 
wellingtonacademysc@ 
embarqmail.com 

Tuition is due on Friday 
for the following week. 
If not paid by 4:00 pm 
Monday a $40.00 late 
fee will be applied to 
your account.   

 We hope everyone is enjoying a safe 

and fun summer.  

This month’s theme is “3-2-1 Blastoff!”  
Thank you to all the father’s for joining 
our luncheons for Father’s Day, the chil-

dren always enjoy these events. The 

children have really been enjoying water 

play, check out the pictures on our face-

book page. Parents, please remember to 

have your child dressed and ready to 

participate, with sunscreen applied at 

home, bring a towel and change of 

clothes. Please no flip flops they are 

slippery & a safety hazard when they 

get wet.  

With the weather being so hot ice pop 

donations would be greatly appreciated, 

they sure help to cool off the children!  

We hope you have a safe and happy In-

dependence Day celebration! 

 

    *For the safety of the 

children, please do not 

leave your car running un-

attended, also be sure to 

watch your speed in the 

parking lot and that chil-

dren are attended to at 

all times. 

 

Parents Night Out! 
July 25,2014 

6:00pm-11:00pm 
     Parents can enjoy a night out while 

your child has a fun filled evening of arts, 

games and a movie. We also provide din-

ner. Siblings and friends children welcome. 

Please sign up at the front desk. 

 
July 4 - Independence 
Day 
July 25– PNO  

 

*Parents, we teach our 

children to be respectful 

and hold the door for us. 

But, we have a request 

that you do not follow 

this rule to hold the front 

door open to anyone you 

don’t know.  
Wellington takes the 

safety of these children 

seriously and need your 

help to do so. Thank you 

for your cooperation in 

this matter 

 
Wellington Academy  

South Cape  
Check us out online!  

WWW.WellingtonAcademyschools.com 
 



Summer fun is here! 

We would like to welcome our 

new friend Colston to our 

nursery! 

This month’s milestones Au-
brey is sitting up all by her-

self, Mason, Bailey, And Arya 

are rolling over, Thomas is 

pulling himself up and Maizy is 

crawling! 

Pleas be sure to label all be-

longings and bottles. 

We wish everyone a safe and 

happy summer! 

Thank you for making our nurs-

ery so successful! 

Love your infant teachers,    

Ms Kerry, Ms Yolanda,                               

Ms. Ashley, & Ms Jill 

We will be blasting off this 

month! We will continue to re-

view our shapes, and colors, 

and singing lots of nursery 

rhymes. We are having so 

much fun with water play.  

Please bring in a crib sheet 

and small blanket for naptime. 

Reminder to parents to  bring 

in a towel as well as a change 

of clothes on Tuesdays for wa-

ter play. 

 

Dev.1 Teachers, 

Ms. Minnie,& Ms. Ilena 

         

 

We had a great time learning 

about the Sea, Sand and Sun. 

We enjoyed making our own 

beach bags and starfish. This 

month we are going to explore 

space. We will be making 

rocket ships and aliens. 

We are going to have cooking 

projects, please keep an eye 

out for a sign up sheet. 

As usual we will review our let-

ters and numbers 0-10 

Reminders: please bring in a 

sheet and blanket for nap-

time . 

Wednesday– Water day, 

please have your child come to 

school in their bathing suit, 

water shoes, also bring a towel 

and a complete change of 

clothes.  

Thank you for sharing your 

child with us ! 

Ms Jordan 

D2 
 

 Nursery 

 

 

D1 



D3 VPK 

Hello July! 

The theme this month is 3,2,1, Blast Off! We 

will be experiencing outer space. Show and tell 

is on Friday, please be make sure show and tell is 

theme related. Water day is also on Friday bring 

your child in ready to get wet, swimsuit, sun-

screen and a towel.  

We ask that no toys be brought into the class-

room, they are a distraction. 

Please be sure your child has a complete change 

of clothing in their cubby at all times in case of 

accidents.  

We look forward to another fantastic month 

Thank you for sharing your child with us! 

 

Love your VPK Teachers, 

 Ms Amy & Ms Kate  

We are having a fun summer! Water day is 

such a splash!  

Please remember to be dressed and ready 

for water day on Thursday’s, sunscreen ap-
plied, and a towel. 

We enjoyed celebrating with all the special 

dads for Father’s Day, we had a great time. 
As we move into July, we will be exploring 

our solar system and everything in it!  

Please watch for important bulletins on our 

Parent Board. If you have any questions or 

concerns please feel free to ask Ms. Keri or 

Ms. Kathy. 

 

Love your Dev. 3 Teachers 

Ms. Keri & Ms. Kathy 



 

 

 

 
Happy Birthday 

 
Parker F.- - 7/7 

Kamnden R.- - 7/17 
Jeremiah D.- - 7/19 

Leonel L.- - 7/31 

Staff 
Ms. Ashley--7/11 
Ms. Kate- -7/16 
Ms. Jill- -7/29 

 


